

## Council Member Motion For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of November 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2023

**To:** Committee of the Whole **Date:** November 17<sup>th</sup>, 2023

From: Councillor Gardiner

Subject: Delegated Development Permit applications for Missing Middle Housing

## **BACKGROUND**

In response to Mayor Alto's public statement that the City was considering 5 development applications submitted under the Missing Middle Housing program, concerned residents who were unable to find any listings for Missing Middle Housing in the City's Development Tracker contacted Councillors seeking information.

Staff were able to provide Councillors with a list which identified projects by Delegated Development Permit number (DDP), street address, and a brief description of the project.

Communications with residents and transparency of City considerations would be facilitated by routine posting of applications in a timely manner as they are submitted to the City.

## RECOMMENDATION

That Council direct staff to:

• create an easily accessible on-line listing of Delegated Development Permit Missing Middle Housing applications, such listing to include DDP Application Number, Date of Application, Street Address, and Description.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Gardiner